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27th June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you are maybe aware the Teaching Union the NEU has called for further strike action next week on 
Wednesday the 5th of July and Friday the 7th of July. 

This is in response to the continued cost of living crisis and terms and conditions in the workplace. 

As a result of the strike action Bellenden School will be closed to some pupils. Please see below for the 
relevant information regarding your child’s class: 

 

Nursery will be open on both days. 

Reception will be open on both days. 

Year 1 will be closed on both days. 

Year 2 will be closed on both days. 

Year 3 will be open on both days. 

Year 4 will be open on both days. 

Year 5 will be closed on both days. 

Year 6 will be closed on both days. 

 

Kind regards, 

G. Doey 

Gregory Doey 

Executive Headteacher 
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